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Welcome to Marine Corps Security Force battalion, Kings Bay, GA. We provide a unique 
role to strategic deterrence. The battalion is comprised of 1,000 Marines and Master-at-Arms 
Sailors in our challenging mission. Whether this is your first duty station or if you are a 
seasoned military mover as a Marine or Sailor, I know that you will find our mission and role 
unique within the Department of Defense. Rest assured that this is a dynamic and 
challenging duty station that you will find both personally and professionally rewarding. 

All PCS moves present challenges for both single service members and those moving with 
their families. We want you to have a smooth transition to Kings Bay. We have numerous 
resources that you and/or your family can take advantage of to help make your move easier. 
Our Readiness Coordinator, Major Landholt, can provide you with information and links to 
base and local community resources that you may need as you look to transition to Kings 
Bay. He provides information and services to both single service members and families in 
the command. I encourage you to reach out to him through our official Marine Corps 
Security Force Battalion, Kings Bay website or at his email gerald.landholt@swflant.navy.mil 
as an introduction and overview to the command. He is also a great place to start if your 
spouse would like to get involved in command events and learn about volunteer 
opportunities. 

If you are in receipt of orders here, you will be contacted in the coming weeks by a member 
of the command who can provide you with additional details and answers to questions that 
you may have. My wife Kathleen and I look forward to meeting you and your family. Semper 
Fidelis and Semper Fortis! 
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